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PE Kit Update 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We have recently reviewed our PE kit for secondary phase students.  The current kit has been in place since the 
school opened almost 15 years ago and needed updating.   
 
As you are aware the current uniform includes a navy tracksuit which could be purchased from the uniform shop. 
Very few of our students are choosing to wear this due to it’s out of date fit, fabric and appearance.  Instead we 
have many versions of black and navy tracksuits creeping in with various logos and branding.  The current kit is 
also entirely unisex/boys fit and many of our female students would like to wear girls/women’s cut clothing.  The 
leggings that we introduced three years ago have been overwhelmingly popular and stay as part of the update. 
 
Moving forward our entire kit will change from navy, to black with gold accents.  There will be girls and boys fit 
polos as well as long sleeved zipped tops for warmth (students are welcome to purchase either fit according to 
their personal choice.)  We also have leggings and unisex jogging bottoms. 
 
We do not want to force a premature financial outlay for parents whose child still fits in their current kit.  
Therefore we will be phasing in the new PE kit.  Anyone needing replacement items can now purchase the new 
kit.  Please be aware that the old stock is no longer available.  The current kit including navy or black tracksuits is 
still allowed to be worn until the end of the academic year.  From September 2019 only CCS logoed clothing may 
be worn, this includes their current navy polo top or rugby top, and for team players, the navy hoody.  We 
appreciate that these would normally last two years in terms of child growth and therefore will continue to 
accept these until July 2020.  Other non-logoed items will not be permitted from September 2019 onwards so if 
your child wishes to wear a tracksuit this will need to be either the current navy CCS logoed one or the new black 
logoed one.  The new year 7 intake in September will be required to have the new black and gold kit. 
 
 

Phasing In… Dates… 

New CCS Kit Available Jan 2019 

Current Kit (in addition to new kit) Until July 2019 

CCS branded items only (including old style) up to July 2020 

New style PE kit only  September 2020 onwards 

 

Old Kit That is Accepted Until July 2020 New Kit Requirements 

Navy Logoed Rugby Top 
Navy Logoed Polo Shirt 

Navy Shadow Stripe Shorts 
Black Logoed Leggings 
Navy Logoed Tracksuit 

Navy Logoed Hoody for Team Players  
Navy & Gold Socks 

Navy Teamwear Skorts 

Black Logoed Polo Shirt (two fits available) 
Black Logoed Overlayer Jacket Full Zip or ¼ Zip 

Black Logoed Leggings (from old kit) 
Black Shadow Stripe Shorts 
Black Logoed Track Pants 

Black Skort (Plain – absolutely no branding) 
Black & Gold Socks 

Base Layer of any colour for extra warmth 

 
Yours Faithfully 

Mrs Wittich-Jackson 

Faculty Leader for Physical Education 

http://www.ccs.northants.sch.uk/


 
 


